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Topic �In the Spring half term year 5 will learning all about space! During the topic they will learn about the Earth, Sun and Moon and other planets in the Solar system. They will be able to use the idea of the Earth’s rotation to describe day and night and the apparent movement of the Sun across the sky. The children will also be investigating key aspects of physical geography such as natural disasters; earthquakes, volcanoes and the recent bush fires in Australia. We will be exploring maps, aerial photographs taken from the moon and globes to explore different countries of the world.


Projects Children will be given the opportunity to complete a creative half term project where they can explore our space topic further. Projects will be displayed in class and an opportunity for your child to present their project in celebration assembly.�

















Reading�All children need to have their reading book and planner in school every day. Please ensure their planner is signed once they have read to an adult- to ensure they are getting the opportunity to read. 





Reading with your child at home, whether it is practising their school reading book or sharing a favourite story, will really help your child’s interest and confidence in reading grow and will support them with their school work. 


Please ensure that your child reads at least 4 times a week and their planner is signed by an adult to show they have read. Each week if your child has read 4 times and had their planner signed, they will  receive a star reader stamp. Once they have received 6 stamps they will be gifted with a new book to keep!.





Behaviour�In Year 5, we will work as a team to win class motivators. If our class has the most motivators in a week, on the Friday, there will be a mufti day. Children will also be able to individually earn motivators to work towards award certificates. Good behaviour choices, respect, morals and manners are expected from all children to create a happy learning environment for all. We love to celebrate success and support children through their challenges to give them the best possible school life. 
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Spellings & Times Tables�Each week, your child will receive a set of spellings; the spelling test is each Friday.  The children will be taught the spelling rule during the week, but please do encourage your child to learn their spellings at home. 


Each week your child should also be playing challenges on Times Table Rockstars. Your child has a log in and a password which they can use to access the program on a laptop, computer, tablet or mobile phone. If you need support accessing the programme please speak to a member of the year 5 team. Practising times tables with your child through fun games and learning them together will really make a difference to their maths learning.  


Thank you for your support with your child’s progress in these vital skills,








P.E.�This term P.E. days will be Mondays and Tuesdays for Cherry class and Mondays and Fridays for Peach class. Wednesdays Children must have trainers and full P.E. kit in school at all times. Joggers are also needed as we will go outside in dry weather. Please make sure all P.E. is correctly named.





AttendanceThere is a clear link between high levels of attendance and high levels of progress and we believe that if your child is in school regularly and punctually they will be able to maximise their learning. The minimum expected target for attendance is 96.2%.�





Morning Reminder!�Learning in Year 5 now begins at 8.30 am. This has been really successful over the last three years as children are able to come straight into the classroom and start their day in a positive way.  It also means that children receive an extra 15 minutes of teaching a day so an extra 1 ¼ hours a week and therefore an extra 46 hours per year! This extra time has allowed staff to further support with individual needs and really focus on core skills and targeted interventions.


 The classroom door will be open and the children will be welcomed in each day. There will always be a task ready for them to make use of every moment of learning. This will make a massive difference in supporting your child for their learning so please ensure children arrive on time every day. The classroom door will close at 8.50am to allow the children to have the best environment for their morning work. If children arrive after this time, they should come in via the school office. 


�








School Uniform reminder. Please ensure that your child is wearing the correct uniform as recently we have seen some different items being worn! All children should be wearing black school shoes only and no radical hair styles or bright hair colours are permitted. Joggers and leggings are not permitted as part of school uniform. If you have any queries please speak to your child’s teacher.





A Happy New Year to you!! �We hope you had a relaxing Christmas and New Year break and have come back to school ready to push on with more fabulous learning in year 5!! We are really excited about the half term ahead with lots of fun and creative learning to look forward to. There will always be a member of the year 5 team on the door in the mornings should you have any quick messages or queries, however please bear in mind that we need to get the children settled as quickly as possible, therefore if necessary please book a time after school to speak to any of the team. �Many thanks, �The Year 5 Team. � HYPERLINK "https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjSupOjtozkAhUFyqQKHW_ZBgoQjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=https://www.pbslearningmedia.org/resource/7cbcdc23-b927-417e-89a0-91f591c40d76/school-symbols-clipart/&psig=AOvVaw0zze3vnuVRjpiRN1L56pJc&ust=1566217842555572" \t "_blank" ���� HYPERLINK "http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiC5LaKtozkAhXLyKQKHThFB50QjRx6BAgBEAQ&url=http://clipart-library.com/flower-tree-cliparts.html&psig=AOvVaw3Tz0cQ7Wd0Zfb1ZQxB90Fd&ust=1566217790465561" \t "_blank" ���








Library�Twice a week, year 5 will visit the wonderful school library where they will have the opportunity to change their books and to develop their love of reading. In the library they can relax and read in the fabulous tree house! 














